
          HB 3177 The Covid Business Equity Act           I support HB 3177.  Please vote for it.

       Please vote to open up our restaurants and fitness centers across the state.  Those businesses and others have been impacted 
by the closures. Thousands of people
       are still out of work and not able to support their families.

       I am a senior citizen and need to exercise regularly, and it is better for me to do it at an exercise place than walking outside in 
bad weather.  I’m sure there are many people
       in similar situations and need  those locations opened.  Please open them.  The citizens and owners will use their good sense 
regarding masks and distancing.
.
        Nancy Pittman, Roseburg


